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Moran Staff Member To Be In Hiawatha Wed. 

 

U.S. Senator Jerry Moran has announced that a member of his staff will be in Brown County to hold
open office hours.

Elizabeth Patton, a District Representative for the Kansas Republican, will meet with area residents
in the county commissioners room of the Brown County Courthouse in Hiawatha on Wednesday,
April 11 th from 11:30 to 12:30.

Individuals who are experiencing difficulties with Social Security, Medicare, Veterans Affairs or
have other concerns regarding federal issues are encouraged to attend.

For more information, you can contact Senator Moran’s Topeka office at (785) 232-2605.


